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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1324 requires the Department of Public Safety to complete an investigation as it relates to 

investigating fraudulent applications for a driver license within 21 days of the application 

submission. The measure also modifies the application process by stating that an applicant must 

disclose whether he or she has been previously licensed as well as whether his or her license was 

suspended or revoked within the preceding 5 years. Additionally, the Department’s review 

period for commercial driver license applicants is shortened from 10 years to 5 years.  
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